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Snyder, Diane L 'E m 
- 

From: Ann Heller [annheller@thunderbank.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 24,2007 4:30 PM 

To: - Regulatory Comments 

Subject: Chartering and Field of Membership for Federal Credit Unions 

As an officer in a small community bank that pays a healthy amount of taxes each year, I take strong exception to expandir 
customer base of the tax exempt credit unions. I urge you to keep their membership as it was originally intended: a commc 
other than just geographic location. Please consider what you will be doing to small, rural banks like us. 
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